




















Financial Assistance to Students

n the academic year 2011-2012, PCED supported only

two teaching fellows (graduate students of UPSE) less

than the eight in second semester 2010. This was due
to the availability of scholarship funds from the UPecon
Foundation, Inc. (a non-stock non-profit entity put up by
the faculty of the UPSE also to provide support to the
school’s activities). These funds were made available only
for a limited period, so it was decided that the PCED fel-
lowship funds will be used again when the UPecon-HPDP
project support expires in late 2012.

Support for seminars and policy forums

CED is the venue for UPSE’s Friday Seminar Se-

ries, which brings together experts from various

disciplines, faculty, students, and policymakers to
engage in the exchange of ideas and experiences. In 2011,
a total of 21 seminars were organized (Table 3).
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